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Our Birthday Greetings to Our True Parents! 
 

The wider Europe and Middle East community came together to record special birthday 
greetings for True Parents on the occasion of True Father’s 101st birthday and True 
Mother’s 78th birthday. Click here to read all about it! 

 
 

   
 

   

 

Join the EUME region weekly prayer every 
Wednesday at 7pm UK time here...  

 

  

Hi, 

 
In this week's newsletter: 

 
Schedule of Events Celebrating True 
Parents' Birthday & 8th Anniversary 

of Foundation Day 
True Parents' Special Directives 

Are You Ready for the Next Level? 
 



 

 

 

Find out what's been happening across our 
EUME region here...  

 

  

News from Korea 

Catch up on the international news from 
iPeaceTV in Korea here...  

 

HARP UK Brothers and Sisters Evenings 
Make the Most of Marriage - Monthly 

Online Meeting for Couples 
A Message of Gratitude from the Hoyte 

Family 
Save the Date: We Are Not Going to 

Mars! 
Featured Book: 'As A Peace-Loving Global 

Citizen' 
IRFF UK 2020 Annual Activities 

Report 
Ron German: "God was always number 

one!" (Video Interview) 
 

 

   

  

 

Schedule of Events 
Celebrating True Parents' 
Birthday & 8th Anniversary 
of Foundation Day 

 
At the end of the month, a number of 
special events will take place online to 
commemorate True Parents' birthday and 
the 8th anniversary of Foundation 
Day...and we're all invited to join the 
celebrations! 

View More 

  

 

 

   

 

True Parents' Special 
Directives 

 
As we begin the 9th Year of Cheon Il Guk, 
True Parents have made a special 
announcement regarding the date of the 
next CheonBo Registration Ceremony, the 
approval of new criteria to be registered 
as CheonBo couples, and more. 

View More 

  

 
  

 

   

  

 

Are You Ready for the Next 
Level? 

 
Date: Friday 19th February at 6pm GMT 
 
Our lives are marked by a series of 
events. They happen as time passes 
quickly. Often we are taken by surprise, 
unprepared. Join this meeting to stay 
ahead of the game! 

View More 

  

 
 

   



 

 

 

HARP UK Brothers and 
Sisters Evenings 

 
Connect, relax...and have fun! 
 
Sisters Evening: Friday 19th February at 
7pm  
 
Brothers Evening: Friday 26th February 
at 7pm  

View More 

  

 

  
 

   

  

 

Make the Most of Marriage - 
Monthly Online Meeting for 
Couples 

 
This month's speaker is Matthew Huish, 
who will give a short talk on the topic 
"Focus!" followed by discussion in groups. 
 
Please register your details to receive the 
Zoom link if you haven't already done so. 

View More 

  

 

 

   

 

A Message of Gratitude from 
the Hoyte Family 

 
On 4th February, the Hoyte family lost 
their beloved eldest brother and son due 
to complications caused by COVID-19. A 
GoFundMe fundraiser has been set up 
to help support the family cover funeral 
costs. All donations, no matter the 
amount, are deeply appreciated. 
 
Dominic’s mother, Rosemarie, has 
expressed her gratitude for everyone’s 
support during this incredibly difficult 
time. 

View More 

  

 

  

 

   



 

 

  

 

Save the Date: We Are Not 
Going to Mars! 
 
An intercontinental Easter workshop for 
blessed children aged 18+ will be taking 
place from Friday 2nd to Sunday 4th April.  
 
More details coming soon! 

View More 

  

 

 

   

 

FEATURED BOOK: 'As A 
Peace-Loving Global Citizen' 
 
Part 5 Chapter 3 - read by Henry Masters: 
 
"Promises That Must Never Be 
Broken" 
 
The audiobook is now available for 
streaming through Spotify, Apple Podcasts 
and Google Podcasts, as read by the late 
Henry Masters. Find out more here...  

Listen Now 

  

 

  

AFFILIATED ORGANISATIONS 
 

  

 

IRFF UK 2020 Annual 
Activities Report 

 
Despite the awful pandemic, incredible 
projects, supported by IRFF UK, were able 
to start or continue in Uganda, Ghana, the 
Congo and South Africa in 2020. 
 
2021 promises to be just as good and 
exciting, for IRFF UK and all its many 
volunteers world-wide. 

View Annual Report 

  

 

 

   

| Featured Article | 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

"God was always number one!" - Ron German 

 
Ron and Catherine German will be stepping down from their positions of Wales and West 
Country Pastors at the end of February 2021. While there is no pastor in place to replace 
them at this moment, local communities and councils will coordinate future community 
activities. 
 
Ron and Catherine have been pastors in Wales and the West Country for over a year, and 
throughout their years within the movement, have been in numerous leadership and 
pastoral roles. To commemorate their time as leaders within our movement, Franklin and 
Cecilie Fortune sat down with the Ron and Catherine in order to hear about their 
experiences within the movement. 
 
We would like to sincerely thank Ron and Catherine German for all they have given to their 
communities and wish them all the best in their future endeavours. 

 
 

  
 

   

  
 

   

| Upcoming Events | 
 

 

 

  

Please click on the title of the event(s) that you are interested in for further details:  
 

EUME Zoom Prayer Meeting 
Every Wednesday at 7pm 

 
Early Morning Devotion via Zoom 

Every Saturday from 5am–6.30am  

 
Community Worship Services 

Sunday 21st February 
 

FEBRUARY: 
 

Tracing God's Providence After Jesus's Ascension - Zoom Workshop 
Monday 18th January to Friday 19th February (Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays) 

 
Online Well-Being Programme 

Tuesday 19th January to Tuesday 2nd March 



 

 

 
The Bereavement Journey Course 

Friday 5th, Friday 12th and Friday 19th February 
 

Are You Ready for the Next Level? 
Friday 19th February 

 
Finding Balance Between Spiritual, Mental, Emotional & Physical Health 

Saturday 20th February 
 

Building Our Blessing - Special Interactive Webinar #2 
Tuesday 23rd February 

 
Make the Most of Marriage - Monthly Online Meeting for Couples 

Thursday 25th February 
 

MARCH: 
 

Hyojeong CheonBo EUME Special Event 
Saturday 6th March 

 
 

  

  

  

Click for Event Details  

  

 

Have a story you'd like to share, a 
book you'd like to review or a prayer 

request? 

Share Your Story 

  

Let us know by emailing: comms@ 
ffwpu,org,uk or filling in the form via the 

button above.  
 

FFWPU UK Bank Details 
for Donations 

 
Account Name: Family Federation for 

World Peace and Unification  
Account No: 39573067  

Sort Code: 23-05-80  
 

// CONNECT WITH US //  
 

 

Facebook 

 

 

Instagram 

 

 

Website 

 

 

Vimeo 

 

 

Privacy Policy 

 

 

FFWPU is a charity registered in England and Wales (No. 267917) whose registered office is at FFWPU 43 
Lancaster Gate, London W2 3NA. 

    

  

 

 
 


